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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
Friday 29th July  
PSSA Zone athletics carnival 
 
Monday 1st August - 5th August 
Education Week 2022 
 
Monday 1st August 
The NED show 
 
Monday 1st August 
P&C  Meeting - 6pm 
 
Tuesday 2nd August 
Public Speaking 
 
Friday 5th August 
Open Day 
 
Tuesday 23rd - 25th August 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Thursday & Friday 
1st - 2nd September 
Just Like You - Disability Awareness 

 
 

Before and After School Care  
Please call Will  
(Co-ordinator) 

0447 430 811 

PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 

SCHOOL ITEMS: 
Cash ‐ to Office 

Credit/Debit Card ‐ at Office or via  

Parent Online Payments 

(POP)  

DON’T FORGET WHEN ORDERING YOUR LUNCH ORDERS TO USE ‘www.QuickCliq.com.au’ 

Athletics Carnival Last Wednesday our students attended the newly refurbished Maitland Athletics Centre for 
our annual athletics carnival. Despite ominous weather warnings leading up to the day, the carnival took place 
under a blue sky and in picture perfect conditions. The format of this year’s carnival was amended to ensure 
that all students were able to experience the world class track and field facilities on offer. Our students loved the 
opportunity, and this was reflected in the wonderful performances by our talented athletes on the day. It goes 
without saying that the carnival also featured outstanding behaviour, commitment and resilience by our 
students. Great work everyone! 

NAIDOC Last Friday’s NAIDOC celebration was an outstanding success. Members of our Junior AECG 
(Aboriginal Education Consultative Group), thoroughly planned the day and coordinated a  broad range of 
tabloid activities for all students. We were also joined by MHS Aboriginal Education Officer, Chantal Tanna, and 
a group of students from Maitland High School who presented additional activities. The rotations enabled our 
students to experience traditional dance and cultural activities. 

Education Week NSW State schools will be celebrating Education Week from next Monday, 1st August. 
Education Week is an annual celebration of NSW public education and the achievements of our students and 
schools. The theme of Education Week 2022 is ‘Creating Futures - Education Changes Lives’ and our school 
has lots of activities planned, including our NED Show program, public speaking, parent and teacher interviews 
and an open day for families.  

NED Show Next Monday, day 1 of Education Week, our school will be presenting in class NED Show for 
students. This year, rather than a live in school performance, the program will be presented via a live stream. 
The NED Show (Never give up / Encourage others / Do your best) provides practical and age appropriate 
strategies to support positive behaviour and attitudes in young people. The presenter takes our students on an 
interactive and engaging journey filled with story telling, illusions, yo-yo tricks and humour! The NED Show has 
become a stable on our incursion calendar, and we are once again looking forward to the presentation. 

Public Speaking Our Public speaking assembly will be held next Tuesday, day 2 of Education Week. A total of 
22 students will present speeches on the day. Because of the large number of contestants, our speakers will be 
split over two assemblies, with Years 3-6 speaking during the morning session followed by our K-2 speakers 
from 12pm. To help choose the two students from each stage who will progress to the Maitland Zone 
competition, we have enlisted the expertise of external adjudicators to assist on the day.  

Open Day We are inviting our parents and carers to join us on Friday of Education Week, 5th August. We have 
a number of activities planned on the day, including a brief whole school assembly, live performances, a 
combined Zumba activity and visits to classrooms, where every student in every class will receive a 
personalised Education Week certificate. The fun begins from 10am. 

Reports and Parent Interviews Our student reports will be sent home this week. Parent/Teacher interview 
schedules have been sent home via Operoo profile, this will allow our parents/carers to select a time to meet 
with class teachers. If you are unable to come to the school, please be reminded that phone interviews are 
available as an alternate option. 

Young Archies—Art Competition In recent years we introduced our Young Archies competition for our 
budding artists. In what was a great recognition for our school, our inaugural competition was judged by former 
Archibald Prize winner, Ben Quilty. We would like to once again invite our students to participate in this year’s  
competition. Students are asked to create a portrait of a person known or of significance to them. Please be 
reminded that entries must be painted. We will distribute further information in the coming days. 

NAPLAN results We have received our 2022 NAPLAN results. The preliminary data, which proves a summary 
overview of school performance in the four assessment areas, reading, writing, grammar/punctuation and 
numeracy, was distributed to schools last week. We are extremely happy to report that our students have, once 
again, performed strongly in all areas. Individual and itemised reports will be available for parents/carers in the 
coming weeks. 

Peter Edmonds 



 

P&C Meeting -  
Monday 1st August 2022 at 6pm. (NEW TIME) 

Meetings will now be held in person at the school,  

   And for those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

 

The next P&C MeeƟng is scheduled for Monday 1st August 2022 at the NEW TIME of 6pm to be held in person at the school, and for those 
who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

We would love to welcome all members of the school community to be involved ‐ parents, carers, grandparents. With a simple $1       
membership fee which can be provided to the school office, the canteen or now by Quickcliq (locate it under the uniforms tab!), you will be 
able to aƩend meeƟngs, receive minutes, and keep your finger on the pulse of our wonderful school! Don't worry being a part of the P&C 
doesn't mean you have to aƩend every meeƟng or hold a posiƟon! 

Any quesƟons regarding the P&C feel free to call the President Sharyn on 0402 543 627. We would love to see you all! 

UNIFORM SHOP 
IS NOW ONLINE ONLY    

Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  
For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639 Account No - 287 512 

   
Week 2 - Term 3, 2022 

Tuesday 26.07.2022 Help needed  

Wednesday 27.07.2022 Help needed 

Thursday 28.07.2022  Help needed 

Friday 29.07.2022           Help needed 
 

Online orders only using Quickly. If you would like to volunteer please contact Bec on 0413 771 181 or click on the link below to 

our online roster where you are able to sign up for days that you are available.        https://signup.com/go/ZBkQLdn  

Canteen News 

PBL Classroom 
We will be talking with students about …  

Wait your turn 
Use appropriate language, 
Follow teacher instruction 

Safe hands and feet 
Walk in the classroom 

Be organised for activities                        
Produce quality work  

Learn from your mistakes 
Be ready to learn 

 


















